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I have been getting calls about proposed cuts in Social 
Security and Federal Employee benefits. This is the time 
of year that these proposals are in the air. I will report 
on changes when they are beyond speculative. 

Federal Employees will probably not have a self plus 
one choice on their 2015 health insurance. The law says 
it can start as early as next year, but the Office of 
Personnel Management (OPM) is aiming for 2016. 

As news arises, I will send out special updates. 
 

 


